
Testimonies from Overseas 
LIBERIA Monrovia Pastor Emmanuel Roberts from the Faithful Worship Center Church 

and Soul Harvester Ministries emailed us stating “many thanks and appreciation to the 
Hands for Christ organization for the donation of Bibles. With tears of joy and a heart felt 
thanks I say again many thanks. As for the KJV Bibles, we have separated it in three groups 
as we have three local churches. But the study Bibles and the other books we kept in the 

Library where our pastors can come to do their   
r e s e a r c h . 
Those books 
are a great 
blessing to our 
c h u r c h . 
 

 

 

 

Monrovia “On behalf of our church, Grace Embassy, I want to thank the entire staff of 

Hands for Christ, the leadership, and the donors of those priceless books who the Lord used 
to bring these gifts to us her in Liberia. We received the boxes and it’s been a grand blessing 

in style to us!” writes Reverend Kenneth German. AND another pastor from Monrovia writes, 

“The Christian International Praise 
Ministries did receive some consign-
ment of books in 4 cartons from your 
ministry. The carton of Bibles we 
distribute to our members who don’t 
have one but kept the other         
literatures for study. The church was 
happy for your support and the role 
you are playing in reaching the world 
with the gospel. We pray that one 
day you will send more study Bibles 
and commentaries for pastors who 
are suffering for them.” This email 
came from Rev. Harry Sesay and 
Rev. Samuel Bew Johns. 

NIGERIA Benin City  Reverend Sunday Idahor with Christian Library International writes 

and says, “Glory to the Lord Almighty the boxes arrived in Nigeria with nothing missing or 
damaged. I am waiting to hear from you when the next time you can make more books and 
Bibles available to my ministry!” 

 

 

 

 Message from the President 
 

God continues to pour out His blessings!  He never fails us or forsakes us.  We are so 
thankful for each and every donation, be it a book, a Bible, or funds to ship libraries 

overseas.  God continues to direct our paths.  As we receive materials, God opens a 
door to allow us to send these materials out to those in need.  We pray that each book 
will be placed so that it will be able to be used to further His Kingdom.  He is in    con-
trol; we just need to be the willing vessels.  We thank you for making the effort to do 

your part to send God’s Word across the oceans into all nations. 
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Blessings to all of our faithful supporters!  
We are asking you clean off those dusty shelves of books that are no longer 

read and ship them to us! We are currently preparing to ship 4 boxes to 
South Africa  

of just Bibles. Each box will hold approximately 750 Bibles. Would any of 
you consider a Bible drive at your church? Please keep us in your prayers 

as well for  
the help in funding of this shipment and the continued support for the 

purchase and shipping of the container to Ghana for the Garrett’s! God 
Bless all of you  

for your continued prayer and support of this ministry. 
The ministry will no longer publish our newsletter 3 times per year, we will  
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    TESTIMONIES and PICTURES FROM     
PASTORS  RECEIVING BIBLE BOXES   

THAT WERE SHIPPED. 

 

“The Church of Salvation spiritual heads and its 
entire members appreciate you for the gift of    

Bibles donated to us from your ministry. We were 
able to distribute the Bibles to all of our members 

and other churches.  We have attached some  
photos and may God continue to bless your     

ministry.” Emmanuel Peterson, church secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor John Abangura from Sierra Leone writes, “I 
want to thank you sir for your support in sending 
some Bibles. I was able to give some of them to 
churches, communities and individuals as the spir-
it leads. I give some Bibles to a pastor friend of 
mine and his members as seen in the photos. 
Please I need more evangelistic tools to reach out 
to more communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Moses Koroma with National Pentacostal Mission 
writes us, “I am sending some of the photos we 
took when the Bibles were distributed. We wish to 
thank Hands for Christ for providing the bibles and 
wish them every  success in their endeavors.” 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Ministry Update 
“For the earth shall be filled with the knowledge of the glory of the Lord,  

as the waters cover the sea”.  Habakkuk 2:14 

 

        www.handsforchrist.org                                 5720 Williamson Rd Ste 111                              540-362-1214 (phone)          

email: hfc@handsforchrist.org                                 Roanoke, VA   24012                                      540-563-8285 (fax) 
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Use www.goodsearch.com as your online search engine        
and good shop for shopping needs. Simply choose             

Hands For Christ International as your chosen ministry. 

Plea for Your Assistance 

We receive daily requests via emails, postal mail and phone calls for assistance in 
sending material overseas. They are too numerous to print them! 

Maria Marrie from The New Revival Church International in Pakistan writes, “This is 
so wonderful to know your efforts to train and educate biblical literacy and winning 
souls for our Lord Jesus Christ. I am so glad to go through your activities and good 
works on your website. I am so blessed by your ministry work. I am and evangelist 
and would humbly request you to pray for our Church and ministries because you 

are filled with spirit and a blessed people of God.”  

 

Hands for Christ also ships to pastors or persons here in the United States that 
may be traveling overseas and are willing to take material with them! Please let us 

know in advance if you know of someone like this and we will fix a box or two! 

We are so blessed here in the United States! Would you please consider helping           
financially with shipping God’s Word overseas?  There is such a hunger for his Word      

but very little resources to study and grow. You can be a part of this gospel to         
spread God’s Word! We are actively searching for ways to deliver our                      

material overseas at the least cost possible.  

DROP OFF                                     
LOCATION!! 

 

Brother Roy Grove has partnered with 
us to provide a drop off location at his 
home in Hagerstown, Maryland. What a 

blessing he is to us! 

His address:  16321 National Pike 

                             Hagerstown, MD  21740 

                         Phone: 301-790-3340 

* I would like to partner with Hands For Christ, International, Inc. as they seek to disciple and evangelize              

Third World countries through Library Distribution. Here is my financial gift in the amount of: $ __________                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

o  One Time    o  Monthly  

* I would like to send ____ Library/ies to  Third World countries. The average cost to send one library is $85.  

* I would like more information about donating materials or making a donation. Please contact me.  

* I am enclosing Christian materials.  

Name: ____________________________________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________________________ City ____________________________ 

State _________  Zip ________________ 

E-mail Address: _____________________________________________ 

Phone: _______________________________________ 

Your financial contribution is tax deductible according to IRS regulations.  

SHARE OUR VISION   

THE MISSION OF 
HANDS FOR CHRIST INTERNATIONAL, INC. 

Hands for Christ is an interdenominational, evangelical, Christian mission outreach.  Our 
mission is to strengthen and equip the members of the body of Christ, and to provide 
materials which will also serve in evangelism.  This is done through the donation of  

lending libraries to qualifying ministries in third world, English-speaking countries. These 
libraries contain educational and inspirational materials which are biblically based. 

We believe that the Bible is the only infallible, inspired Word of God, and that all doctrine 
should spring from an understanding of the Scriptures.  We believe that there are books 

which help the Christian understand and study the Bible. 

In a world with a population of almost 7 billion, the printed and spoken word is a highly 
effective tool for discipleship and evangelism.  In the third world, Christian literature and 

tapes are scarce and expensive--but highly popular.  Not only are Hands for Christ   
lending libraries useful, but they are well used every day.  We give our libraries only to 

churches, prisons and Bible schools where they will be used and                                                                               

reused by a multitude of people. 

                            DONATING MATERIALS 

Hands for Christ is currently accepting the following new and used  
items for our libraries: 

Bibles 
Christian Books (teaching, devotional, sermon preparation, counseling, etc.) 
Reference books (commentaries, concordances, Bible dictionaries) 
Hymnals 
DVD’s, CD’s, VHS, and cassettes 
Spanish materials 
Children’s material 

        At this time we are NOT in need of: 

              Sunday School material 
               Vacation Bible School 
                      Magazines 

 

From the staff at HFCééé 
 
Our heartfelt appreciation and 
gratitude goes out to you, our 
partners, because without your 
material and financial gifting, 
shipping Godõs Word would not 
be possible. We pray these 
te s t imon ies  w i l l  be  an 
encouragement and blessing to 
you as much as they are to us. 
Isnõt it a blessing how our 
materials here in America can 
be used of God across the world 
to enlarge His Kingdom!  
 

In Christ,  
Rob Bowers 2nd,  
President/CEO  

Dr. Joan C. Bowers, VP  
Ministry Staff:  

Donna  
Sharon  
Thomas  

ShippingStatistics  

2012 has yielded great shipping 

news for us! 
   We are so blessed to have been 
able to find  ways to get God’s Word  
into all the world!  

   We were able to ship 36,396 
pounds ~ approximately 798 boxes 

and 2 large handmade shipping box-
es filled with 1,450 Bibles~ that is just 

over 18 tons of  material! 

 

   The beginning of 2013 has been   
awesome! We have been able to send 
12 pallets, 12 tons of material going 
to Mali & Burkina Faso, war torn   
areas of West Africa! In addition, we 
have also given out 80 boxes, 1 ton of 
various material! 
 

http://www.goodsearch.com/

